
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 13, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheeseburger  

 Hummus Cup  

 Pita Bread 

 Salad Bar  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Diced Tomatoes  

 Pineapple Tidbits  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Ryan Roginic 

 

1. District 105 is opening a Community Learning Center called “Connections” in 

October, but are in need of a logo to represent the new program. To enter you must 

pick up an entry form from Mrs. Motto in room 122B. All entries are due back by 

November 10
th

 for a chance to win!! 

 

2. Boy’s basketball tryouts for 7
th

 grade will be on Monday, October 23
rd

 from 3:25 to 

5:00 p.m. and the 8
th

 grade boy’s tryouts will be held on Tuesday, October 24
th

 from 

3:25 to 5:00 p.m. Please make sure you coordinate for a ride home as there is not bus 

transportation home. If you make the first cut, then the second day of tryouts will be 

on Thursday, October 26
th

 from 3:35 to 5:00 p.m. 

 

3. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating,  please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

4. Next Tuesday the girls basketball team will have their last home game! Come out and 

support the Tigers as they take on Willow Springs. Be sure to wear black as it will be 

a BLACK OUT Game! Show your Gurrie spirit and GO TIGERS! 

 

5. Yesterday the girls took on Highlands. 7
th

 grade played an all-around great game with 

key plays from Emma Kallal, Hannah Eskra, and Lily Prendergast. The 7th grade 

Tigers took down Highlands for another big win of the year! 

  

The 8
th

 grade game had lots of offensive firepower with huge baskets from Juliet 

Duarte. 8th grade fought hard but fell short. Game play resumes next week with two 

home games Monday and Tuesday.  

 

6. Do feel like eating some pizza? Today is the last day to make your contribution to the 

Change War. Let’s surpass our goal of $600 and beat Seventh Avenue School in this 

war! Victory will be sweet celebrating with a school wide pizza party as a reward. 

 



And now the updated total: Yesterday Gurrie collected a total of $53.11. This brings 

us to a total of $497.57. 7th Avenue School has a total of $575.87. 

 

If everyone put $2 in the jar today during lunch, we could win this thing. Please 

consider giving as you eat lunch today. Your generosity is making a difference to 

save lives and eliminate Polio from existence. Let’s finish strong!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


